Republic of the Philippines
Office of the President

BCDA

Bases Conversion and

Development Authority BAGONG PILIPINAS

BID BULLETIN NO. 1

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
(Changes in Schedule)

PROCUREMENT OF SECURITY SERVICES FOR AOR IIT (BATAAN TECHNOLOGY PARK)

The Bases Conversion Development Authority (BCDA) through its Bids and Awards Committee for
Goods (BAC-G) would like to inform that the Opening of Bids for the project, “Procurement of
Security Services for AOR III (Bataan Technology Park)” has been postponed, pursuant to
Proclamation No. 839 Official Gazette, declaring 01 April 2025 (Tuesday), a regular holiday throughout
the country in observance of Eid’l Fitr (Feast of Ramadhan). The BAC-G sets the new procurement
schedule as follows:

From To
SCEIVELY TIME/DATE TIME/DATE
Deadline of Submission and 9:00 AM, 01 April 2025 9:00 AM, 02 April 2025
Receipt of Bids (Tuesday) (Wednesday)
Opening of Bids 10:00 AM, 01 April 2025 10:00 AM, 02 April 2025
(Tuesday) (Wednesday)

Issued on 21 March 2025.

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE FOR GOODS
By:

E—N—G-*E g!ARK P. TORRES

Chairperson
BAC for Goods
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